
From:   Michael Gagne   

To:   Hung Le   
Date:   August 04, 2021

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 1111-EX-ST-2021
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

In response to the FCC's message sent on August 3, 2021, AURA Network Systems OpCo, LLC (AURA)
clarifies that it seeks special temporary authority to test its radios with autonomous aircraft at maximum
flying altitudes of 20,000 feet.


